
From Monday 5th October 2020 improved bus services will be starting in
your area funded by the Department for Transport’s “Supported Bus

Services” programme.
One service we are pleased to re-introduce is the 3A that serves

Philips and Whitebirk industrial estates.

The service will operate one AM and one PM journey with a view to
alternative services being introduced if demand requires. Other journey times
are also available with the regular service 3 which serves Whalley Old Road.

Service 3A Blackburn to Philips & Whitebirk ind estates
Via Daisyfield & Little Harwood

3A Philips & Whitebirk
Industrial Estates

3A Works Services

For more details
please contact

Blackburn
Private Hire

01254 678830

Bus News

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/transport-and-travel/bus-timetables

From Blackburn at 7:35 arriving Cunliffe Road at 7.50
Returning from Whitebirk (Cunliffe Road) at 16:35


